


What we do in school



● All year groups have focused on an aspect 
of online safety in Autumn Term 1 in 
discrete computing lessons

● Introduction of ‘Project Evolve’ along with an 
increased focus of online safety across the 
academic year

● Some Jigsaw lessons touch on online 
safety



● Displays and posters in school

● School has signed up to The National 
Online Safety weekly emails

● Some online safety features have been 
added to school newsletters



● Internet Safety Day is recognised each 
year in February

● Annual ‘Use of the Internet’ survey is 
completed with all year groups

● Police workshops for Year 5 and Year 6 
classes



● Introduction of reporting form in Google 
Classrooms

● An element of online safety is often talked 
about in our weekly staff meetings as part 
of the safeguarding agenda item  

● Regular staff training



How has the teaching 
of online safety 

changed?









Some feedback from 
our annual ‘Use of the 

Internet’ survey



Year 3



Year 4



Year 5



Year 6





Year 3

14 children have



Year 4



Year 5

8 children have



Year 6

14 children have



Year 3

6 children

4 children



Year 4

2 children

4 children



Year 5

5 children

1 children



Year 6

9 children

4 children



Year 3

12 children have



Year 4

19 children



Year 5

24 children



Year 6

27 children



Our assembly today…



Not everyone is available all  
the time. It’s not okay to put  
pressure on someone or 
make  them feel guilty if they 
need to  leave a game.

What could 
Space*Kangaroo  say or do 
instead?



Being kind and supportive

Listening to other people  
to be included

Thinking about  
how your words  

and actions make  
other people feel

Not putting pressure on  
someone and accepting  

their boundaries

Understanding that  
someone might not want  
the same things as you

Being respectful online means:

Including people 
when they want



Take a  
screenshot

Block Report

Tell them how you feel or ask them to stop politely

If someone is being 
disrespectful you can…



Talk to an adult for help and support!

Teaching  
Assistant

Grandparent

Any adult you  
know and trust

Dad

Mu
mTeacher



Websites for Online Safety Support

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and
-resource/parents-and-carers

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/curation
s/parents



Top Tip
Talk regularly to 
your child about 
their use of the 
internet. Make it 

part of your 
normal 

conversation. 


